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My name is Monica Warren. I am 40 years and live in Raymond Terrace so outside Newcastle. I was 

told by a friend of this inquiry. I strongly believe that with all what has happened in the last 12 months 

in Newcastle we really need to look at all planning decision and reevaluate our priorities. I dont think 

we should spend most of the money from the Newcastle Port sale on cutting the train line at 

Wickham. I think that is really shortsighted and what about the rest of the Hunter. Really we should 

think about long term goals. I think the whole cutting of the train line needs to be looked at again. Is it 

really what is best for Newcastle . I appreciate your time in looking my submission.  Regards Monica 


